
Proof of vaccination is no longer required to attend in-person events.

However, the safety of our community – clients, staff, volunteers and other 

supporters – is extremely important to us. The following safety policies will still be 

in place for everyone participating in our in-person events.

COVID-19 safety policies
for in-person events

For any inquiries, please contact our First Link® Dementia Helpline

1-800-936-6033
Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to 8 p.m.

2022-12

Masks are optional Physical distancing is no longer mandated 
but based on individual's comfort level

Practice hand hygiene: Wash hands 
and/or use sanitizer provided

Stay home if you are sick 
or have symptoms


